
 

 

 
 

Notice to Competitors 
2017-11-18-2 

 

Centreboard Racing 
Abandoned on 26 
November 2017 

 
MHYC Centreboard Competitors are advised that racing on 
Sunday 26 November has been abandoned due to a conflict 
with the Sydney Short Ocean Racing Championship and Super 
12 Spring Regatta.  The next scheduled racing is December 3. 
 
  
David Staley 
Sailing Manager 
Saturday 18 November, 2017 at 1600hrs 


